
Is your school wild about nature? 
 
 
Then become a School on the Wildside! 
 
Tree Appeal has been supplying free trees to schools for the last  
several years and they have provided trees for over 400 UK schools,  
including many planting events, involving their patron Professor David  
Bellamy. 
 
The trees are paid for by their corporate partners, who want to make a  
positive contribution to the environment. Tree Appeal majors on  
promoting biodiversity rather than offsetting carbon footprints. 
 
They now want to give schools the opportunity, not only to plant trees,  
but to get involved in measuring them during their Tree Measuring Week,  
which they are launching this coming October, as well as recording and  
updating your other environmental activities. 
 
They have recently invested heavily in a new online database, where  
schools can register to become a School on the Wildside.  All schools  
who receive trees from them will automatically become a School on the  
Wildside but even those who have not received trees can join this  
extensive educational community. 
 
They are also launching the Wild at School Awards 2010, recognizing  
the achievement of individual schools, pupils, teachers, projects and  
studies, who have made an outstanding contribution to the environment  
and biodiversity. 
 
Each school will have their own web page, where they can input their own  
data, to capture all of their environmental activities. 
 
They have recently teamed up with The International Year of Biodiversity  
2010 and it is their ambition to collate all of your valuable  
information, to create a School UK Biodiversity document, adding  
considerably to the Uk's contribution to biodiversity targets. 
 
For more information about the exciting opportunity, and to register  
your school, please follow the link below. 
 
 
http://www.treeappeal.com/Schools.html
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